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October 11, 2016 

 
 
     Re:  AIRPORT T-HANGAR ROOF REPAIRS          
  
 
To the Honorable Mayor and Common Council 
of the City of La Crosse, Wisconsin 
 
Dear Mayor and Council Members: 
 
 
The following bids were received for the Airport T-Hangar Roof Repairs Project: 
 
 
LEDEGAR ROOFING COMPANY, INC.  $124,512.00 
LA CROSSE, WISCONSIN 
 
Winona Heating & Ventilating Company  $200,120.00 
Winona, Minnesota 
 
TMI Coatings, Inc.     $264,400.00 
St. Paul, Minnesota 
 
 
The Engineer estimate for the Airport T-Hangar Roof Repairs Project is $76,000.00. 
 
The City Engineer recommends rejecting all bids due to being over-budget. 
 
     Sincerely, 
 
 
     Randy Turtenwald 
     City Engineer 
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